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Tuesday 21st May 2024 
 

Bishop of Sheffield’s Annual Summer Garden Party 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Our school choir has been invited to perform at the Bishop of Sheffield’s annual summer garden 
party on Saturday 22nd June.  
 
The event will take place at Bishopscroft, Snaithing Lane, S10 3LG. The children will need to 
arrive at 2.30pm in time for the performance at 2.55pm. They will then be free to enjoy the rest of 
the event if they so wish. There will be child-friendly activities and refreshments available.  
 
A responsible adult will need to remain with your child for the duration of the event. Please ensure 
that your child has any necessary medication/inhaler with them. The children will need to be 
dressed in black for the performance with green accessories (e.g. hair ribbon, scarf).  
 
To give permission for your child to take part and provide emergency contact information 
please complete details on ParentPay. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our school choir.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 
Sophie Meller  
Music Lead  
  
 
 
 
 


